
BWhitehouse is working on a pre-order form for TVFD Association T-shirts.  Discussed 
being able to get kid sizes.

Approved the budget for Bingo at $3500 and Christmas at $2000.

Saturday November 23rd is the Bingo party.

The association needs to work on updates to the department senior list and making 
contact with the seniors and widows for department activities.  Discussion to continue. 

Discussion on providing information to the newer members on bylaws, traditions, and 
general how we do things.  Will set up a December time frame to present to the 
department body, after Wednesday meeting when everyone will be present.

The Armed Forces Benefit Association (AFBA) would like to offer a death benefit to 
department members in the event of line of duty death. A representative will provide 
information at 6:00 pm Wednesday 30Oct. for anyone interested. The TVFD Association
allows this function but does not encourage or endorse.

Chief McCoy asked if the association would pay for seniors attendance at the State 
Firefighters Convention and was approved.

JCurwen looking into chair and table rack options.  Possible purchase of a trailer to hold
tables and chairs.

The association will purchase another 36 of the green t-shirts for department members.

Meeting adjourned.

Meeting 23 October 2024, 6:00 pm
Attendance: JCurwen, TTate, MMcCoy, RHarrison, 
BWhitehouse, MJensen, CShubert


